
 

2nd Grade Student Suggested Supply List 2020-2021 

Sahuaro Ranch Elementary 
 

Welcome to second grade! ☺ The following is a suggested list of supplies for the fall.  The only 

necessary item is a backpack to carry books and papers.  All other items are suggestions only.  We ask 

that you only spend what you feel is a comfortable amount for school supplies.  If you can send in 

additional supplies for students who are unable to purchase them, your thoughtful donations would be 

greatly appreciated.  😊 

 

Please DO NOT LABEL anything. These items will be kept in our supply cabinets in the 

classroom to be used when we run low. This also provides students with the opportunity to develop 

their social skills as they experience donating to their community and the obligation of showing respect 

for classroom property.  If your child has school supplies that they would not feel comfortable donating 

for classroom use, please keep them at home to use when completing homework assignments. 

 

Please do not send additional personal items (pencil boxes, binders, notebooks, etc.) to school. 

There is no extra space in the desks and they often become a distraction during class. Thank you!   

 

The items below are used continually by your child, or are for the wellness of the classroom: 

 

Backpack (your child’s) *Tissues (2-3 boxes) *1 pkg of highlighter pens 

White copier paper-1 ream 

(Only for Mrs. Uffelman 

and Mrs. Holton) 

*Pink wedge erasers, 

package of 4 or more 

*1 bottle of hand sanitizer 

*1 container of disinfectant wipes 

Plastic 1/2 inch pocketed 

BINDER (Only for Mrs. 

Holton) 

*Pack of (8 or MORE) EXPO 

BRAND ONLY, BLACK dry 

erase markers (a critical 

need) 

*Elmer’s Glue sticks (4) 

(dollar store glue sticks are not 

sticky, and their dry erase 

markers last for 1-2 uses) 

 
*Note: Items with a “*” will be used throughout the school year and sometimes need to be replenished. 

It may be a good idea to stock up at the start of the year when supplies are on sale and then send in 

replacement supplies as needed during the year, when requested.  Thank you so much!  😊 

 

We look forward to a wonderful 2020-2021 school year with your child!   

 

Mrs. Lisa Helton   Mrs. Caytlyn Holton           Mrs. Tamhra Uffelman 

LHelton@pusd11.net    CHolton@pusd11.net            TUffelman@pusd11.net   

 

                                    

 

SAHUARO RANCH ELEMENTARY 
           Home of the Bobcats 
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